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July 14, 2022 

Sheela Durai, PhD 
Christian Medical College 
Vellore, South India  

Dear Dr. Durai, 

I am pleased to invite you to participate in the Johns Hopkins University School of Nursing (JHSON), as 
an International Visiting Faculty from September 1, 2022 to October 6, 2022. We believe that your 
educational skill sets, language comprehension and professional drive will make you a good match for our 
institution. This professional development experience will allow you to fully engage in learning 
opportunities, including lectures, seminars and workshops across the Johns Hopkins University that are 
open to Visiting Faculty.  

The JHSON will provide a shared office space with desktop computers, access to computer labs, libraries 
and University wide resources including JHU Identification Card, exercise facilities, transportation 
services as well as the time and effort of faculty mentor.  Your mentor will be Nancy Reynolds, PhD, 
RN, ANP, FAAN and Nancy Sullivan, DNP, RN. 

All visitors are required to register their COVID-19 vaccination information and upload a certified 
English translation of the documentation on the Johns Hopkins University Vaccine Management System 
(VMS).   

At this time, only FDA-authorized COVID vaccines will be accepted (Pfizer-BioNTech, Moderna,  
J&J/Janssen) as they have all shown effectiveness against known variants. Any individuals who have not 
received one of these vaccines must be revaccinated with a full course of one of these vaccines upon 
arrival, that is two doses, properly spaced, for Pfizer-BioNTech or Moderna, and one for J&J/Janssen.  

Please note that this offer and all arrangements are contingent upon the fulfillment and completion of all 
necessary immigration documentation, visas, mandatory immunizations, licensing procedures and 
background checks before your expected appointment start date and maintaining valid immigration status 
and authorization throughout your stay at Johns Hopkins University. The JHSON Center for Global 
Initiatives will assist the visa process, if you need any additional information please contact the Center at 
globalinitiatives@jhu.edu.   
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You will not receive any compensation or health insurance as an International Visiting Faculty and you 
will be responsible for the cost of all of your travel expenses (international and domestic), health 
insurance, and living expenses in the U.S.  

We look forward to having you with us. 

Best regards,  

Nancy Reynolds, PhD, RN, ANP, FAAN  
Professor and Associate Dean of Global Affairs 
Isabel Hampton Robb Distinguished Scholar  
Director, Center for Global Initiatives  
Johns Hopkins School of Nursing 


